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NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Meeting Minutes – April 6, 2022

Town Hall, 49 Union Street, Medford, NJ 
Members Present:  Kathy Burger, Interim Chair, Kathy Cullen, Avril Dickerson, Brian Seltzer, Colleen Stover, Michelle Voorhees and Tom Wright 
Members Absent:  None  
Guests in Attendance:  Councilman Erik Rebstock and EDC Members Vittorio Anepete, Beth Portocalis, Sarah Cooper, Abbie Galie, Mike Pagnotta and Brian Seltzer 
Approval of Minutes:  
None
Old Business:  
Mr. Wright and Ms. Cullen reported on the edits and updates to the Welcome Kit.  The kit is now in Word.  Ms. Cullen stated she is looking for good digital photos.  There was discussion about adding St. Mary of the Lakes School to the school’s page.  The group decided to release now as is and continue discussion about the addition of the school and decided it can be added at a later date.   Welcome Kit will be distributed to local realtors, Homeowners Associations and post on Township website.
There was discussion of a draft letter to send to organizations for distributing the e-newsletter and how to get it.  

There was discussion of using Constant Contact and how it will improve communications. 
Ms. Cullen will make the organization list a Google doc and send to everyone. 
Discussion ensued regarding the Welcome Basket/Bag.  Members volunteered to be on a sub-committee for this project.  

New Business:

The committee discussed special events for collaboration of businesses. 

EDC Discussion:  See EDC Minutes of April 6, 2022.
Ms. Voorhees motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:49 PM, seconded by Mr. Wright.  The motion was approved by all members present.  

Respectfully Submitted

Kathy Burger, Interim Chair  [image: image2.png]



